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Oregon's mail-in voting has worked well for many years.  There is no documented 

evidence that fraud has been a problem- if it works, don't fix it!  Making election day 

voting the primary way people can vote will decrease the number of votes, and the 

voices of many Oregonians will not be heard.  Please do not pass this bill! 


